
 

 

28 August 2020 

 

 

A W Farmer 

By email: fyi-request-13500-2b7099db@requests.fyi.org.nz  

 

Dear A.W. Farmer,  

I write in response to your official information request of 11 August regarding any refurbishment 

and/or alterations to the University Lodge planned for 2020.  

No refurbishment or alterations are planned for the University Lodge for this year.  From time-to-

time maintenance or repairs may be undertaken but these would not be considered either a planned 

refurbishment or alteration.   

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Claire Gallop 
Manager, Policy and Compliance, Office of the Registrar 
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